
 
 
 
Licensing Hearing – 31st August 2017 - Cancelled 
 
Application for Variation of Premises Licence, The White Horse, Church Street, 
Witham 
 
Following the amendment of the application to vary the premises licence for The 
White Horse, Church Street, Witham and the withdrawal of all representations, the 
Hearing scheduled for Thursday, 31st August 2017 has been cancelled. 
 
The application is now unopposed and it can be determined by Braintree District 
Council Officers in accordance with the Council’s Scheme of Delegation. 
 


